
JULY 21, 2005 SUPERVISORS’ PUBLIC HEARING: 
 
 The Mount Joy Township Board of Supervisors met this date, as publicly advertised, at 
7:15 p.m. in the Mount Joy Township Municipal Building at 902 Hoffman Home Road, Gettysburg, 
Pennsylvania, 17325 for a Public Hearing on proposed Ordinance No. 2005-07, with Board 
Chairman James W. Waybright presiding.  Others in attendance were:  Supervisors William 
Chantelau, George Scott, Harold Kirschner, and Samuel Dayhoff; Solicitor Walton V. Davis; News 
Reporter Charles Schillinger (The Evening Sun); and Brenda J. Constable, Secretary.   
 
 Citizens in attendance were:  LeRoy & Jackie Basehoar; Millard Basehoar; Jerry Althoff 
representing the Planning Commission; Beverly Boyd; John McAlister; Christine Wood; Jerry 
Maloney; and E. L. “Beau” Ramsburg. 
 
 Mr. Waybright opened the public hearing and asked Mr. Davis to explain the proposed 
ordinance.  Mr. Davis stated that the proposed ordinance is to allow people who live in the 
Agricultural Conservation District to combine two (2) smaller lots into one (1) larger lot.  He noted 
that this proposed ordinance was recommended to the Supervisors by a local surveying firm. 
 
 Mr. Davis asked for public comment.  None was given. 
 
 With no comment, Mr. Waybright adjourned the public hearing at 7:20 p.m. this date.   
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
      Brenda J. Constable 
      Secretary 
 


